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QUESTION 1 

Question from Councillor Kate Chinn to the Chair of the Licensing and 

Planning Policy Committee, Councillor Peter O’Donovan. 

The Housing and Economic Development Needs Assessment (HEDNA) states the 

need to build 652 affordable homes a year. Does the chair of the LPPC believe it will 

achieve this when over the last 6 yrs the council has only managed to build 30 

affordable homes p.a? 


